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Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting (2)

Tuesday 13th June 2006

Motion No 3
Motion: Cllr J. Lahart
"That the Council take long overdue action in dealing immediately with the splurge in Graffitti in the Terenure - Rathfarnham Ward and that the manager explain why NO graffitti has been removed from public places and that a full discussion take place on the matter.?"
Report:
Graffiti has become a problem in many locations throughout the County.
In order to help address the problem the Council has undertaken the following measures;
· Employment of a specialist company to remove graffiti at specific locations on a contract to contract basis.
· Employment of a works crew on a temporary basis, to paint over graffiti.
· Supply of paint to residents associations who are willing to paint over graffiti by the voluntary work of their members.
The temporary works crew took up duty in May 2006.

A list of areas which require attention has recently been supplied to the Council’s works crew and this list includes many locations within the Terenure/ Rathfarnham area.  
Work commenced on this list in mid May and graffiti has now been removed from locations at Templeogue Village and Springfield housing estate.  Earlier this year graffiti was also removed from a number of locations in the Limekiln area.  During 2005 large areas of graffiti were removed on two occasions from boundary walls within Greenhills Park. The above are examples of locations in the Terenure Rathfarnham area where graffiti removal has taken place. 
A further list of areas where graffiti requires to be removed, (as opposed to being painted over) has been referred to the specialist contractor for attention and these together with the areas listed for the Council’s crew, will be treated in the coming months.

The Litter Warden for the area has also dealt with a number of locations where graffiti was an eyesore by supplying painting materials to residents who themselves were willing to undertake the work.  Enforcement action against a number of private property owners has also resulted in a small number of private sites being cleaned.    
